
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
DISTRICT OF MASSACHUSETTS

Impact of Possible Federal Government Shut Down

Please take note that in the event of a government shutdown, the United States District Court

for the District of Massachusetts will continue to function at full staff.   In accordance with

regulations promulgated by the United States Judicial Conference, we will continue to be

fully operational on and after April 9, 2011, until further notice. 

April 8, 2011 Sarah Allison Thornton
Clerk of Court


